MAY NEWSLETTER

Monthly Borad Meeting Thursday May 8 at 10:00

Monthly HOA Meeting Saturday, May 10 at 10:30

Coffee and Donuts At 10:00

Activities Committee Meeting Tuesday May 13 at 6:30 come join us. We welcome your ideas.

Ladies Lunch Bunch at Conche Café, Surfside, **Everyone is Welcome**

Wednesday May 14 at 1:00 (Please sign up in clubhouse for reservations)

Craft Day Sunday May 18 at 1:00 Details on sign up sheet in the Clubhouse

May Birthday Celebration Sunday May 18 at 3:00 Come join us for cake and coffee as we celebrate YOU!

Fun and Games Saturday, May 24 at 5:00 (Finger Foods/Snacks/ desserts) Bonfire weather permitting. We will move indoors if it rains.

Memorial Day Picnic Monday May 29 at 4:00

Please sign up in clubhouse by May 23.

Bingo to follow picnic.

Bunco: Friday May 30 at 6:30. Sign up in the clubhouse

New Address:

Connie Lockaby Room 107

Inlet Coastal Resort 5087 Hwy 17 Bypass, Murrells Inlet, SC 29576

Welcome new neighbors:

Jonathan Blount 857 S. Marlin Circle,

Ed and Vicki Koehler 834 S. Marlin Circle

Address correction from April Newsletter: John and Janice Farren 1005 S Marlin Cr

Thank you Jim Strong and Brian Sanford for manning the grill with hot dogs, sodas and chips during the yard sale on April 26. They met their goal of selling 50 hotdogs.

We now have a community website. Check it out. www.LiveOaksCommunity.org

Everything you need to know about our community all in one place.

Thank you Brian Sanford. He is still looking for 1 or 2 more people to brainstorm the website.

REMINDER:

Summer is almost here. As there will be family and other guests visiting, please remember to sign them in at the clubhouse. Please remind them of the neighborhood speed limit. Also, please remind guests to clean up after their pets.

Notice

The roadway will be treated for weeds in the near future. Check the bulletin board for more information. We will post 2 days before spraying. It is pet friendly after it dries. Watch and stay away until it dries.



Spring Clean Up

Warm weather is approaching and we are all getting outside more. Please take a look around your home and see if there is anything that you can do to help keep our community lovely.

Curb appeal of all houses goes a long way in keeping our community attractive and a neighborhood we are happy to live in.

2 4 14

One way to improve your curb appeal is to store items that are in your yard in a storage shed or somewhere unseen by your neighbors.

It can be surprising how much better a home looks after it has been washed on the outside.

Keeping grass cut and shrubbery trimmed is a seemingly endless job but certainly adds to the appeal of our community. Talk to your neighbors if you need a recommendation for a lawn service.

Please keep in mind that we are all covenant members of Live Oaks Community HOA and as such share responsibility for presenting our community in an aesthetically pleasing way. The legalese states it in the Covenants (Article II, Section 4) as: It shall be the responsibility of each lot owner to prevent the development of any unclean, unsightly, or unkept condition of buildings or grounds on such lot which shall tend to substantially decrease the beauty of the neighborhood as a whole or the specific area.) We just want to keep our community looking nice.

If you need help with your clean up, call Dorothy Waterman – (843-357-6374) and the Committee will try and find some help for you. If you would like to volunteer to help other, please contact Dorothy.

Thank you for your help and support in keeping Live Oaks a beautiful Community.

Grounds and Beautification Committee